Merry Christmas 2016
From the Wieders

We are quickly coming to the end of another year! The older we get, the faster the days and
years go bylll We had a fun, busy year. Some highlights:

*  We celebrated our 50™ wedding anniversary on June 25™ (we were married on June
25, 1966) with family and friends. It was a wonderful celebration and we feel so
blessed to have shared these years together. George's sisters and brother and their
spouses were all able to attend as well as several nieces and nephews and their
families!ll A wonderful gathering

* To celebrate our anniversary, we took a Belgium and Holland in Springtime Riverboat
Cruise in late April and early May. I've always wanted to see the windmills, tulips and
canals. And we did, along with dikes, bikes and locks. The weather was cool and rainy
the first 2 days, then the sun came out and it was perfect. We stayed 4 extra days in
Amsterdam enjoying museums, the Anne Frank House, and many other sites!

* We spent the week before our anniversary helping with a National Model A Convention
that our local Model A Club hosted in Loveland.

* Kay climbed 4-14ers this summer. Hopes to keep doing it as long as she can. Stacy and
her husband, Mark, and their boys Max and Myles joined Kay in a hike up Mt. Bierstadt
on July 22 - Max's 10™ birthday!

* September found us driving our Model A to Branson MO with several other Model A's
and some modern cars. We mostly traveled back roads and saw many small towns. It
was a very fun trip.

* December finds us at doctor appointments to identify why George is experiencing
some dizziness. Kay will have cataract surgery on December 20™.

Doug, Kristen, Sam, Jonny and Nick (ages 12, 8 and 6) are doing well. They enjoyed a trip to
Southwest Colorado this summer. All in in school now - Sam in middle school and Nick in
Kindergarten. They will heading to college before we know it!

Mark, Stacy, Max and Myles (10 and 7) are fine tool They all spent a week in Mexico in the

spring and a week at Disneyland and Universal Studios in the fall. Mark and Stacy enjoyed a

trip to Iceland, Paris and Sweden in February.

We wish you heallth, weallth, hiappiness and many blessings in 2zo17/l/
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